
Press release 

 

Date:  October 7, 2016 

To:   Local Media 

From: John Myers, Town Clerk 

Re:  Saturday Hours for Absentee Ballots 

  

Buxton Opens Saturday for Absentee Ballots 

  

The Buxton Town Clerk’s Office will be open on Saturday, October 22 
and Saturday, October 29 from 9 AM to 3 PM as additional hours to 
issue absentee ballots and register voters for the November 8th 
Presidential Election, at the Buxton Town Hall, 185 Portland Road. 
 
Absentee ballot applications are available at the Town Hall or on line 
at the following State website: 

http://www.maine.gov/cgi-bin/online/AbsenteeBallot/index.pl 
 

Absentee ballots can also be mailed out at the request of the voter 
by calling the Town Clerk’s Office at 929-6171. 
 
The last day for voters to request a regular absentee ballot is the close of 
business on Thursday, November 3rd, 4:30 pm for Buxton voters.  After 
November 3rd a special circumstances absentee ballot application must be 
signed by the voter to receive an absentee ballot. 
 
The polls will be open in Buxton on November 8th from 6:00 AM to 
8:00 PM, at the Buxton Town Hall, 185 Portland Road. 
 
For more information call the Buxton Town Clerk's office at 929-6171 
weekdays or the Town Clerk's home at 929-5806 after regular office 
hours, including weekends. 
 

YOUR VOTE COUNTS! 

 

http://www.maine.gov/cgi-bin/online/AbsenteeBallot/index.pl

